
 

Sent on behalf of Dr Michelle Muessel 
Research Governance Manager 
 

Sponsor Acknowledgement   
 
Dear Professor Samani 
 

 
  

Study References: UOL  0330 / IRAS 107325 / EDGE 13350 
Addition of sites Substantial Amendment Number 8 

Study title: 
 

The GENVASC Study:Genetics and the Vascular Health Check Programme 

Chief Investigator: Professor Samani 

Study Contact: Chris Greengrass/Tara Maitland/Emma Beeston 

Site/s: GP practices within CRN East Midlands and CRN Eastern:   
Addition of sites Substantial Amendment Number 8 

Date of Sponsor 
Acknowledgement 

16/04/2019 
GP practices within CRN East Midlands and CRN Eastern.  As you are to conduct this study in primary care, the 
GP practices as independent contractors and their own data controllers, will determine for themselves whether 
they wish to participate in this study.  You must contact the relevant CCG/CRN about your study, and retain a 
copy of any correspondence with the CRN/CCG, along with agreement of confirmation of capacity and capability 
from each GP Practice taking part in the study site file.  Sponsor Green Light letters will not be issued for GP 
Practices. 

Date of End of Study: 31/03/2022 

Study registration on publically 
accessible  database:  

If you wish to register the study on clinicaltrials.gov, please contact uolsponsor@le.ac.uk   

 
For multi-site studies, confirmation of Capacity and Capability is required from each site. Sponsor Green Light will be issued for each site once all 
site-specific approvals have been received. 
 

mailto:uolsponsor@le.ac.uk


Following receipt of all relevant regulatory approvals, the University of Leicester is able to 
confirm sponsorship for the above study at the above sites.  
 
Sponsorship is subject to the conditions defined in the regulatory approvals and the 
attached documents.      
 
Only the approved documents should be used; these are listed in the REC and HRA approval 
letters/emails, please ensure that these letters are correct and that you are using the 
correct documents.      
 

We wish you all the best in your study.  
 
Please complete our short online survey about your experience with the Research 
Governance Office. 
 
Please retain a copy of this email in your Study Site File. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
 
Corinne Allston-Reeve 
Administrative Assistant 

Research Governance Office   

( 0116 258 8305/0116 258 4099/0116 258 4867 
* uolsponsor@le.ac.uk 

8 Research Governance Office webpages  and Research Governance SOPs  
 

https://www2.le.ac.uk/colleges/medbiopsych/research/researchgovernance/Research_sponsorship/rgo-feedback/view
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